
In April 2009, NKK Switches introduced a new global brand logo. 
Starting with the April 2010 production, all NKK products will be marked with the new logo. 

This change will affect the following products:
All NKK products, including custom products 

Change of Brand Mark

Before Change After Change

Contact No. 172 All NKK Products

Change to Brand Mark on Switches

Change Notice

Change will be effective starting with April 2010 production. Timing for different products will vary.
Effective Change Period

2010/04/01   Engineering Department

www.nikkaiswitches.com
715-1 Unane, Takatsu-ku, Kawasaki-shi, 213-8553, Japan

Telephone +81-44-813-8008  •  Fax +81-44-813-8038

Type of Change:
  Engineering
  Product

 Part Number
 Appearance

NIHON KAIHEIKI IND. CO., LTD.

Sample Product Images with New Brand Marks


